
Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  

Happy New Year 
Hi Everyone, 

Wow, December was a busy month for Cowtown Singles. Our members 
came together and helped make the 33rd Anniversary Dance and the Christ-
mas Party a lot of fun. Check out the pictures on our website. Thanks to all 
of those who joined in.  

I’m looking forward to kicking off 2025.  

January 3rd has Dennis Young calling our First Friday Dance. Heather Ha-
worth will be cueing Rounds. Then on January 26, Mike Haworth will be 
calling our first 2025 Sunday Class Dance with Sheri Woodard doing Lines. 
Come and support our dancers. Everyone welcome. It’s a great way to 
spend Sunday afternoon helping other dancers improve their skills while 
getting some fun exercise and socializing with friends. Did I mention that 
weather permitting, there is going to be an “EXPERIENCED CLOTHING 
SALE?” We have new items that have come in so it will be a great time to 
update your style. Items will be $5.00 each and petticoats will be a bar-
gain..$5 or $10 depending on material. As always, looking for some volun-
teers to help us set up. 

On January 9, please join us at the Cowtown Singles Membership Meeting. 
Meetings will be the 2nd Thursday of each month at Cowtown at 7:00 pm. 
Mark your Calendar. I’m hoping to have our members there make plans for 
2025 and to help with some decisions regarding Club business, activities, 
outfits, and suggestions members would like to share. Please plan on at-
tending. 

On a personal note, I’ve had a few friends and dancers suggest I should or 
ask why I don’t make announcements from the stage. Well, unless Cowtown 
adds an escalator to the stage, it won’t happen. My recent hip surgery has 
affected my balance, so my two feet are going to stay safely on the floor. 
Please bear with me while I work on it. 

            Linda  

Linda Wicker 

At Cowtown 
See you there!  



Gene Stauffer 

For those needing to do so, your $20.00 annual dues 
may be paid to any club officer or mailed to: 

Gene Stauffer 
22720 Highview Ln 
Pigeon Pass, CA 92557 

Please make checks payable to Cowtown Singles. 

I can also accept payment through Zelle using my  
909-241-0183 phone number. 

          Gene 

Hi everyone, 

I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful Christmas holiday 
spending time with family and friends, or just a quiet 
reflection on the reason for the season. 

Our class, as I mentioned before, has dwindled to only 
one student. We are not sure if we will turn our 
Wednesday nights into a workshop. Consideration will 
be discussed at our next meeting in January. Those 
who attend seem to be enjoying themselves and Steve 
continues to teach new calls to our student as well as 
refreshing our memories with calls all of us need 
brushing up on. 

It is great to see Cowtown Singles with at least 3 
squares each night, even though our days are busy 
getting ready for the holidays. Please come out and 
support our club. We’re still needing 4 squares to 
keep our door donation at $5.00. If you would like to 
bring special treats to class, that would be appreciat-
ed. Class will resume on Wednesday, January 8, 2025. 
Hope to see you then. 

Don’t forget the 4th Sunday Class Dance on January 
26th with Mike Haworth calling. We want to encourage 
all class members and angels from surrounding clubs 
to join us. If the weather permits we’ll have our experi-
enced clothing for sale. 

Happy New Year to everyone. May your New Year be 
filled with good health, lots of love, laughter and great 
adventures and may all your wishes come true. 

In friendship,    

       Kathi 

Yay! Sherry finally got her knee surgery and we’re 
hoping she makes it back soon. Unfortunately, she 
had an issue on Christmas day and spent 2 days in 
the hospital. 

She’s home now, going to have a home care nurse 
checking up on her and expecting everything to go 
fine from this point. Hurry Back Sherry. 

Joe Matus made it through his heart surgery and 
has been spending some time at the Corona Health 
Care Center, 1400 Circle City Drive, Corona 92879. 
He’s hoping he gets to go home after his stitches 
are removed on January 2. He said he appreciates 
our thoughts, prayers, and good wishes. 

Sorry to report that Dan lost his son who lived in 
Florida on Dec 4. Please let Dan know that our 
thoughts are with him. 

Let’s hope that the New Year brings us all health 
and happiness. 

    Linda Wicker for Sherry  

Sherry Stanke 

Julie Stover Jan 2 
Flo Haynes Jan 6 
Teryl Ridgway Jan 8 
Bob Hall Jan 11 
Linda Wicker Jan 20 
Joanne Kueger Jan 21 
Kathi Wood Jan 21 
Tony Mendoza Jan 22 
Carol Christiansen Jan 28 
Randal Kvenbo Jan 28 

Kathi Wood 



Cowtown Square Dance Center 
15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 

For More  Information(951)354-8636 or 235 2008 

Rounds  Heather Haworth 
Adv. Rounds 6:30-7:00 

Rounds  7:00-10:00 Squares 

7:30 -10:00 

2:00-4:30 pm 

Class Level 

Everyone Welcome 

Jan 3, 2025
New Year Fling Jan 26, 2025


